
         

 

July 2019 

 

Dear Silva Shark First Grader,                                             

 

Hello! Welcome to 1st Grade! I am excited to be your 1st grade teacher 

this year! We will be in Room C4. School starts on Tuesday, July 30th. We 

will line up on the playground on line C4 at 8:15. This school year will be full 

of excitement and learning! I am looking forward to seeing you on the first 

day of school! I hope that you are having a great summer. I have been 

enjoying my summer! My favorite thing this summer was going to Greece. I 

got to eat delicious food and see some of the most incredible beaches and 

architecture.   

 

The following are some school supplies we will need throughout the year. Any 

donations are greatly appreciated! 

 Kleenex 

 Expo Dry Erase markers 

 Pencils (Mechanical and Ticonderoga) 

 Highlighters 

 White cardstock paper 

 Laminating sheets 

  

You may also choose to send your child with headphones to be used 

daily on our Chromebooks. They will NOT be shared. Please label them with 

your child’s name, or I will the first week of school.  

Back to School Night will be held on Thursday, August 1stat 6:45pm.  

Please plan to attend. I will be going over all important details that pertain 

to our class!  

I am very excited to meet you and your family on Tuesday, July 30th!! 

Please email me if you have any questions or concerns prior to the first day 

of school. 

 

Sincerely, 

Miss Georguson 

tgeorguson@lodiusd.net  

mailto:tgeorguson@lodiusd.net

